This bill is an unnecessary and dangerous addition to Oregon's gun laws. If cities and public buildings prohibit a person who
possesses a concealed carry license from entering the premises, you will be making criminals out of law-abiding citizens. People
such as myself who have gone through safety training and the background check process that exceeds what is required to purchase
a gun should not be limited to where they can carry their protection.

It's outrageous that | will be subject to 5 years in prison for taking the responsibility to protect myself from criminals.

The Senate and the legislature should be spending more time on the state's actual needs rather than wasting time and money
turning law-abiding voters into criminals. Dismiss the bill and move on.



